
129 EAST 5 2nd STREET 

NEW YORK
Telephone - Plaza 4700

September 16, 1927.

Ify dear Sir Arthur,

VZhen your delightful little note written just 
before l left Honolulu arrived, and again when I saw 
you the morning the I’aui sailed, I was under the impres­
sion that you were sailing on the '"aui as well, and so 
I reserved for the greater leisure of the steamer the 
remarks I wanted to make with reference to my profound 
appreciation both of your letter and of the very great 
privilege of working with you so intimately during the 
days in Honolulu.
whether I got more from Tsurumi or you or Hilpatrick, 
but for many years to come I will look back to the 
comradeship and work with yon three as amor- the most 
delightful and enriching experiences for a long, long 
while.

It was awfully difficult to determine

Are you going to be in TTew York any time in 
the next few months? If you are, I do hope you will 
let me know, because there are many things that some 

. of us here will want to talk over with you, and I 
want to see you personally anyhow.

Very sincerely yours,

U. C. Garter.

General Sir Arthur Gurrie 
c/o 'TcGill University 
Montreal, Canada.
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